
Request for Sixth Dwelling  
 
 
To Rowan County Board of Commissioners, 
 

I, Randy Goode, am writing this letter in hopes to get a waiver to the rule that only three lots                     
can be created in this family subdivision and a sixth dwelling approved in the Goode, Nash,                
Melton, Campbell family subdivision. The reason a sixth dwelling was not in the original plan               
when Kim Nash submitted for five approvals is because we did not intend on building a house at                  
the time it was approved originally. My daughter's home in Harrisburg, NC flooded in February               
of 2020. When her home flooded her options were very limited financially and since we have the                 
room on our land off of Deal road. in Mooresville, NC we decided to do what we could. Now our                    
plan is to rent our already existing 1940s farm house to her and my wife and I live in the new                     
house. The loan for the new home has already been approved and the surveying has been                
completed, now we just need the sixth dwelling approved by you so we can break ground. 
 
Thank you for your time and we would greatly appreciate an approval, 
 
Randy Keith Goode 
Kimberly Porter Goode 
 

Signed: ​Randy Keith Goode 
Signed: ​Kimberly Porter Goode 


